HT Update Friday 15/3/24 

Pupil Achievements
· Our young people are our greatest asset. Please follow and share our Facebook page to see some of the varied and impressive achievements of our young people Peebles High School (facebook.com).

House Time Headteacher Teams assembly Wednesday this week
· I talked about: 
· our high expectations in relation to behaviour in and out of school. We carried out surveys recently and will feed back on next steps.
· our high expectations in relation to behaviour at fire drills. We had a fire drill today and our pupils behaved very responsibly as we would expect – well done all.
· portacabin toilets – we hope to have them open next week, this has been frustrating, and I am very grateful for everyone’s patience. It has been a plumbing issue.
· I also recognised the great work being done by staff and pupils working together every day in our school, in particular our S4-6 classes as they go into the last two weeks of term.

Parent Council Meeting Wednesday 20 March 7pm-9pm 2024 
· The agenda is on the school website Parent Council – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk)

Spring Concert
· Our Spring Concert is next Thursday, 21st March 7pm in the Assembly Hall.
· Tickets cost £5; it promises to be a brilliant night.

Multiply
· The Multiply Project is a programme about Advancing Adult Numeracy Skills.
· They offer great opportunities for adult learning in Maths and Numeracy in Scottish Borders – more information on our website Family Learning – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk).
 
Thank you to our fantastic young people, and to everyone for supporting them. Have a nice weekend.

Yours faithfully,
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Kevin Ryalls
Headteacher
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